
Submitter: Jacob Parker 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Voting by mail is one of my proudest Oregon traditions. It allows me time to research, 

consider, and pick the best candidates to represent my interests and make the right 

choices for impactful legislation. High Oregon voter turnout is regularly cited and 

applauded due to our vote by mail system. I trust and love this system. It must stay.  


